
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/y7tripcanx 
 
15 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Cancellation of Year 7 Stottesdon Trip – Monday/Tuesday, 18-19 July 2022 
 
Following the Met Office’s updated weather forecast, issuing a ‘Red Weather Warning’ for 
extreme heat on Monday and Tuesday, we have taken the decision to cancel the Stottesdon 
Trip on Monday and Tuesday next week. 
 
We are disappointed to have to make this decision, however having reviewed relevant risk 
assessments and taking into account the exceptional weather situation, we feel it is necessary 
to protect the welfare of both students and staff.  
 
We are aware that this decision will be disappointing to the many students who were due to 
participate in the trip and are currently in communication with Top Adventures for alternative 
dates in September when students arrive back at school following the summer holidays.  I will 
be in contact once any final agreements have been made. 
 
Next week students should come in to school as normal, following their usual timetable and 
are advised to come with plenty of water (ideally with refillable bottles).  There will be plenty 
of indoor/shaded areas available during break and lunch time and students will be supported 
throughout the day. 
 
Can I thank you for your understanding and continued support with regards to the situation 
and ensuring that everyone across our school community remains safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 


